From: West, Chad <chad.west@dallas.gov>
Sent: Saturday, June 25, 2022 4:02:40 PM

To: Pegey Larson <

Subject: Re: Resolution

I’'m 100% dismayed and shocked at the result from the Supreme Court. The criminalization
will come from the county level, and the district attorney has already said publicly that he will
not prosecute. I am still working on a statement, but will publicly support his decision

Sent from my 1Phone

On Jun 25, 2022, at 3:55 PM, Peggy Larson _ wrote:



